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Greetings! 
 

A wonderful welcome to the 

month of May! The weather has 

finally changed for the best and 

we are ready to enjoy the beauty 

that Spring has for us!  

 

This month we would like to 

welcome Ms. Sivorn and Miss 

Simone to our Royalty Family. 

Ms. Sivorn is a mother to 4 

beautiful girls. She will be 

helping in all classrooms of the 

center. Miss Simone is excited 

to be our new Toddler teacher! 

So far she is enjoying the love 

and affection that Toddlers are 

known for and is excited to 

attend classes to help her obtain 

her CDA. Welcome Ladies, 

Welcome!! 

 

Sign In, Sign Out... In 

Sickness & Health  
 

We are asking for all parents to 

continue cooperation with our 

staff and sign your child in and 

out on the clipboards in the 

classroom. This is also a great 

time to practice Wash In, Wash 

Out. Washing your hands is one 

of the most effective ways to 

prevent illness. Encouraging 

your child to wash their hands 

while you sign them in and out 

will aid in keeping everyone  

 

 

 

healthy! Also, know when to 

keep your child home. Please 

review the "Helping Hands" 

flyer located on the front white 

door. This information may also 

be viewed online at 

www.nationwidechildrens.org 

 

School Age Summer Care 

& Saturday Care 
 

Royalty Childcare is  NOW 

REGISTERING for our School 

Age Summer Program!! Please 

let your friends, family and co-

workers know. You may view 

our activity line up on our 

website at 

www.royaltyclc.weebly.com. 

Remember, a website 

recommendation on our site 

earns $10 off your next week's 

tuition! Follow the links and 

show your support! 

 

If you plan to use our Saturday 

care, please sign up! Saturday 

service is available to all of our 

parents at a drop in rate. Our 

Saturday hours will be 6 am to 

6 pm. We plan to start offering 

this month! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HAPPY MOTHERS DAY !! 
  

 

 

Reminders  
 

Remember to provide your 

children with  extra clothing for 

any accidents/mishaps that may 

occur while they are at school. 

Coats should be provided as 

well as we do go outside when 

the weather is above 32 degrees. 

 

Have you seen our lost and 

found yet? Please look to see if 

any of the items belong to you. 

   

We would like to take a 

moment to wish Ms. Swati the 

best in her new adventure!  

 

Open door policy 

 
If you should ever have any 

questions or concerns, please do 

not hesitate to bring them to our 

attention.  

scronin.royaltychildcarelc@gm

ail.com.  
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